Thank you to everyone who donated eggs today. Primary two had an impressive collection ready for next week’s tombola!
For maths this week we looked at clocks and telling the time using the big and small hands. We’ve been practising o’clock and half past. We also learned about halving and how that means dividing into two equal groups.

Pippa wrote to us again and this time included an ingredient to the potion that will one day set her free! We explored the lands of Hansel and Gretal and Rapunzel together with lots of fun tasks.
Literacy
· This week we have been looking at the ‘ew.’
· We have also been learning about compound words which are two words joining together to make a whole new one such as rain and bow making rainbow.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]We looked at resequencing the story of Hansel and Gretal with our primary 1 golden group partners.

Please could blue homework jotters, reading records and reading books be brought into school on Monday.  There will not be any homework next week as it is the last week of term.  After the holidays I will begin to use google classroom for homework which will be posted online at the start of each week due in for the Monday after. Reading books and reading records will still be in paper format. 
Many thanks for all your support,
Mrs Lynne Lynch
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